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April News  

April -3rd : Celebration of Ugadi at GDC, Chintapalli. 
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  In the Presence of principal sir, Sri Dr. K. Brahmmachari, the 

lecturers and non-teaching staff celebrated Ugadi Festival in Govt. Degree 

college chintapalli. On this occasion, principal sir conveyed his wishes to 

all the staff and students and also given suggestions to students about 

improving their skills in their education which are collapsed due to corona. 

In this event, College’s Telugu Lecturer Dr. K. Siva Rama Krishna read and 

explained about Panchangam to everyone. 
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April -7th: Celebration of 14th Annual Day at GDC, Chintapalli. 

  During the Presidency of principal sir, Dr. K. Brahmmachari 

garu, we celebrated 14th Annual celebrations with chief guest M.L.A 

Kotlagulli Bhagyalaxmi garu, Guest of honors 

Rananki Gopala Krishna (IAS) P. O of paderu, 

Thusar Dudi (IPS) and Additional S.I of 

Chintapalli. 

  On the Occasion Smt. K. BhagyaLaxmi 

(MLA) garu delivered her speech about students. 

Initially she enlighten with candle and conveyed 

her wishes to college staff, students and the 

Principal. She also inspired the students to achieve 

good positions in their career and mentioned some 

achievers of alumni of GDC Chintapalli. 

  Finally she distributed prizes to the 

winners that are already announced by teaching 

staff from college and appreciated them. After that, 

she watched some cultural events organized by 

college students and faculty. In this, College Vice 

Principal Srinivasa Pathrudu, APR college principal 

sir K. V. Rameswaram, model high school principal 

C. H. Gopinadh, other teachers and non-teaching 

also participated. 
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April -21st:  Community Service Project. 
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  Degree second year students of Govt. Degree College chintapalli 

has conducted a meeting in the Kottagudem village with the help of their 

history faculty Dr. L. Ganesh, Commerce lecturer V. Eswara Rao and Botany 

Lecturer K. Poorna Rao. In this part of their project work, every student should 

visit one village and should know and do the survey about the problems faced 

by those villagers. 

  B. Com Students prepared a report on digital services topic, BZC 

students prepared a report on scientific names and organic farming and B.A 

students prepared a report on child marriages and ruling in villages. 
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April -28th:  Botanical Survey at Eddubhayalu. 

 

  Second year BZC students participated in botanical survey in 

the presence of the botanical Faculty K. Poorna Rao at Eddubhayalu village 

in chintapalli mandalam. 


